
 
 

 

 

CirNo36/AJI/AY2022-23/June                                                22nd June 2022  

 

Subject: School Canteen Notice 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Warm greetings!  
 
We would like to inform all parents that the school canteen will not be selling any snack food to 
all students, starting tomorrow, Thursday, 23rd June 2022 until Friday, 1st July 2022.   
 
All parents are requested to make suitable arrangement to send food for their child/children 
from home during this period.  
 
Water bottles are still available for purchase from the canteen during their breaks. 
  
Thank you for understanding in this regard.  
 
 
 

AJS Administration  

 

 

 

  


